
To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for Mr. Steven Schifter, who 

has created an exemplary website for the Baha’i Community of Orange County East. 

Mr. Schifter is patient, efficient and open to feedback. His knowledge of web 

development guided us to make decisions on the design and functionality of the 

website. 

Mr. Schifter has a keen eye for detail and always strives for perfection. His dedication 

and commitment to his work are truly commendable. His expertise and character make 

him a great candidate and an asset to any organization. 

Sincerely, 
 
Faye Rouhani 
Secretary 
Baha’i Community of Orange County East 
Email Address: Bahaisofocefl@yahoo.com 
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